
After several years of
planning and seven and
a half months of actual
construction, we finally
have our front steps
back. We can, finally,
walk into the church
through the front doors
once again. Halleluia! 

We will bless the new
stairs at the beginning
of the 5:00 Mass on
Christmas Eve. 

Please feel encouraged
to enter and exit
through the front doors,
especially once the snow
has been cleared. 

We owe a special thank you to Laurence
Tkach, who worked tirelessly with the
construction company, Édifice and the
engineering firms and consultants during
this entire period of planning and
construction.

And thank you, Parishioners who waited
patiently through this process and who,
ultimately paid for this huge
improvement to Our Lady of Lourdes
Church. Merci beaucoup. Thank you very
much.

Notice the safety features of the solid
handrails and the non-slip finish and the
widened sidewalk on the south side of
the steps. How nice it will be to stand
under the new, enlarged canopy and
chat with fellow parishioners, even if the
rain is pouring down, we'll be covered.
Definitely great news. 

A great big shout out of thanks to
Father Mariano and all the members of
the Building committee, who made it
happen.

Fr. Larry

D E C E M B E R  2 4 .  2 0 2 2


